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A C T I O N  R E Q U E S T  R E S P O N S E  
 

To: Public Service Commission  

From: Chris Parker, Director 
Artie Powell, Energy Section Manager 
Thomas Brill, Technical Consultant 
Sam Liu, Utility Analyst 
Carolyn Roll, Utility Analyst 

Date: May 7, 2012   

Re: Advice No. 12-04 
Docket No. 12-035-77 (08-999-05) –Home Energy Report Pilot, Division’s Changes to 
the DPU’s May 2, 2012 Action Request Response. 

 
 

 

The Division would like to make two changes to its May 2, 2012 Action Request 

Response.  Both changes are in the CONCLUSION of the memorandum.  The first 

change concerns the cost and length of the pilot program.  The cost of the program should 

be $3.2 million, and the length of the program should be 41 months.  The second change 

concerns the pilot program review process.  Two sentences “However, the Division 

recommends that the program be evaluated continuously on an annual basis.  This 

evaluation will identify if the pilot program should be continued as is, continue with 

appropriate program design modifications, or if the program should be terminated.” were 

inadvertently included and should be removed.  Attached is an amended copy of the May 

2, 2012 memorandum, which includes the changes described above. 
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CC: Michele Beck, OCS 

 Dave Taylor, RMP 


